
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

This notice is issued by the Financial Supervision Commission (“the Commission”) in accordance with the 
powers conferred upon it under Section 22 of the Financial Supervision Act 1988. 

 
www.boomtimelottery.com 

 
Boom Time Lottery  

 
 

 
The Isle of Man Constabulary Financial Crime Unit have brought the above website to the attention 
of the Financial Supervision Commission, who are responsible for maintaining, inter alia, the Isle of 
Man Companies and Business Names Registries. Within the website, the above entity purports to 
have an address at 64 Athol Street, Douglas, PO Box 402, Isle of Man, IM99 ILR.  
 
Boom Time Lottery is not a company incorporated within the jurisdiction of the Isle of Man. It is not 
registered as a foreign company having established a place of business on the Isle of Man. It is not 
registered as a business name on the Isle of Man.  
 
The Commission have been unable to establish any genuine connection between the above entity and 
the quoted address on the Isle of Man. 
 
The Commission have been unable to establish any genuine connection between the above entity and 
any persons on the Isle of Man. 
 
The website states that the telephone number of the above entity is +447092024477 and that its fax 
number is +447092024482.  These are not Isle of Man numbers. They appear to be United Kingdom 
numbers. 
 
The Commission strongly urges persons receiving correspondence purporting to originate from 
Boom Time Lottery, 64, Athol Street, Douglas, PO Box 402, Isle of Man IM99 ILR to proceed with 
the utmost caution, bearing in mind the contents of this public notice. 
   
 
FSC reference: JPM/17/2004 
 
2nd June 2004           

Financial Supervision Commission 
                                    P.O. Box 58, Finch Hill House, Bucks Road, Douglas, Isle of Man, IM99 IDT 


